
 

 
 

 

 

   Have you seen the 

Ethel Shipwreck? 

Heritage South Australia is looking for images and videos of 

the Ethel Wreck to create a time-lapse sequence of the ship 

since it wrecked on the Yorke Peninsula in 1904 

 

 

 

For more information or to submit your digital photos or videos, 

visit www.environment.sa.gov.au/ethel  

If you have old photos, negatives, slides or film - we would love to see these also 

and can convert these to digital! 

(All physical media submitted will be returned) 

When complete, the Ethel Time-Lapse Sequence will be available 

for everyone to enjoy! 

Don’t be late – submit your imagery by 31 March 2020 
 

Further enquiries  T: (08) 8124 4960  E: DEWHeritage@sa.gov.au 

http://www.environment.sa.gov.au/ethel



